


Drs. Johnson, Jensen, Jones, and Staub from the Forage and Range Research Laboratory (FRRL) attended the 
2015 Native Seed Conference in Santa Fe NM on April 13-16.  The conference was entitled, “Native plant 
materials development, production, and use in habitat restoration”.  The goal of the conference was to 
connect research, industry, land management, and restoration professionals, providing the premier 
opportunity to develop relationships and share information about the collection, research, and development, 
production, and use of native plant materials.  FRRL scientists represented the USDA, ARS on panel 
discussions (Jensen) and in presentation of original research (Jones, Johnson, and Staub; see abstracts). 

 



















  

Dr. Douglas Johnson giving an oral presentation on Utah Trefoil, a new native forb 
species that is being assessed for its rangeland qualities. 

Exhibition hall exhibit, posters, and conversations. 



 

Scientific Poster of work at the Forage and Range Research Laboratory on the 
development of native forb species for rangeland restoration. 
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